COMMISSION ON ELECTIONS
NATIONAL ELECTIONS

NOTICE OF HEARING

CONSULATE GENERAL OF THE PHILIPPINES
Nagoya, Japan

04 October 2021

To All Interested Parties:

Please be notified that the Resident Election Registration Board (RERB) of the
Consulate General of the Philippines in Nagoya, Japan will convene on 18 October 2021
at 2:30 PM at the Consulate’s Conference Room, to hear the applications for
registration/certification, reactivation, transfer of registrations, correction of wrong entries
of overseas voters, and other applications filed from the period of 01 July 2021 to 30
September 2021.

Any interested party who would like to interpose any objection to the list may file
their opposition in writing addressed to the RERB of the Consulate General of the
Philippines in Nagoya, Japan (Consulate General of the Philippines in Nagoya, Hiroya
Building, 3—31-3 Sakae, Naka-ku, Nagoya-shi, Aichi-ken 460-0008, Japan). The last day
to file opposition is on 11 October 2021.

(

Fernand eup, Jr.
RERB PERSON



